
Government of Pakistan 
FINANCE DIVISION 

HRM Wing 
(Quality Assurance — I Section) 

eakagm4Q  
Subject: THREE DAYS TRAINING WORKSHOP ON "EFFECTIVE GOVERNANCE 

FOR SERVICE DELIVERY", JULY 21-23, 2025.  

Akhtar Hameed Khan National Centre for Rural Development (AHKNCRD), 
an Executive Department of the Establishment Division, Islamabad vide letter F. No. 
2(1)/2025-26MN/R0-11 dated June 12, 2025 is planning to organize three days training 
workshop on "Effective Governance For Service Delivery", from July 21-23, 2025. 
The Major objectives of the training workshop are as under:- 

Learning about the themes of governance and its various aspects w.r.t. 
service delivery, 

Discussing best practices of governance from around the developing 
world, 

Having an overview of policies & initiatives by the Government of 
Pakistan relevant to effective governance in the country; and, 

Providing a forum for sharing relevant experiences with regard to role of 
governance for ensuring better service delivery in the country. 

2. 	All interested Officers (BPS-17 & above) of Finance Division are requested to 
furnish their nominations, duly recommended by the AFS/head of the Wing concerned, 
to QA-I Section by 11.7.2025. 

(Aamir Habib A asi) 
Deputy Secretary A/PMDU) 

Ph: 9208523 

All Officers (BPS-17 & above) of Finance Division, Islamabad  
Finance Division's U.0 No.F.3 (9) QA-I/2014 dated 8.7.2025 

iMEWebmaster, Finance Division, with the request to upload the circular on Finance 
Division's website. 
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